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4th October 2017 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Walktober is back for another year and My Journey is asking children and their parents to walk, 
scoot or cycle to school whilst also raising awareness of air quality by “Walking away from 

pollution”.   

To encourage you and your children to get involved, we are running a competition which involves 
taking a picture of Basil or Babs bird on your walk to school. All your child needs to do is colour Basil 
or Babs in, tape them to an ice lolly stick, twig or pencil and take a picture of him breathing in clear 
air on the walk to school. To help explain this better we have created cartoon for your children to 
show them exactly what they need to do to get their perfect snap. 
 
Once you have your chosen photo, send it in to schooltravelplans@hants.gov.uk with the following 
details; 
 

 Child’s name  

 Parent’s name school name  

 Child’s age,  

 Child’s class name/number 

 Preferred contact details  
 
by Friday 3rd November. The three most original photos will win a voucher for a family day out in 
Hampshire and a mini Basil or Babs bird for their school. 

So get involved and breathe in fresher air on your walk to school this October. 

From the School Transport Team 
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